
 
 

From: Jonathan Warmund [mailto:warmundj@foliofn.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2008 6:17 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Participant fee disclosure project 

It would be extremely valuable for monthly statements to include the actual full-in 
costs for investing in mutual funds. I am excited to learn that more disclosure will be 
required in the New Year and applaud your continuing efforts on behalf of all 401(k) 
participants to provide increased transparency so that investors have better 
information to make more informed choices. I would be happy to speak to this topic 
in more detail if necessary.  
 
Thank you for soliciting investor feedback.  
 
 
--  
Take care,  
   
Jonathan Warmund  
   
Product Management  
FOLIOfn, Inc. 
8000 Towers Crescent Drive 
Suite 1500 
Vienna, VA 22182 
Phone: (703) 245-4804 
Email: warmundj@foliofn.com 
Web:   http://www.foliofn.com  
   
   
   
FOLIOfn  What's Next  
   
Please do not use e-mail to transmit orders for securities or for other time-sensitive messages.  Securities products and services 
are offered through FOLIOfn Investments, Inc. and are subject to investment risk, including the possible loss of principal. Member 
FINRA/SIPC.  
   
This e-mail message and any files transmitted with it are confidential, intended onlyfor the person(s) to whom this e-mail message 
is addressed.  If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or e-mail and 
destroy the original message without making a copy. This e-mail is subject to review, retrieval, archiving and disclosure by 
FOLIOfn to third parties. 
Thank you.  
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